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HOT SULPHUR SPRINGS-PARSHALL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

February 8, 2017 

Regular Fire Board Meeting 
 

Present: Mike Thompson; Rod Sale; George Davis ; Rob Firth; Chief Tom Baumgarten; Joe Mulder 
 

Audience: Mr. & Mrs. Gall 
 

Absent: Joe Vrbas 
 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00PM 
 

Approval of Minutes- Rod Sale made a motion to approve October minutes, Rob Firth seconded. Motion 

carried. 
 

Treasurer’s Report- The board reviewed the Treasure’s report for the month. Rob Firth made a motion 

to approve the treasure’s report, Rod Sale seconded. Motion carried 
 

Chiefs Report- The new contract for 288 was approved. AOP is the same as it was last year. 2 calls: 1 was 

EMS and 1 was a slash pile that someone thought was a structure. Trainings are going well. First 

firefighter lead training was Tuesday. Cadet Stein planned the entire training out. Did a smoked-out 

search in the Parshall station. Cadet Stein did a fantastic job. Sent a lesson plan and scenario to Chief 

beforehand. Clint, Tom and Earl did their annual ice rescue refresher at Grand Lake Fire. Academy is 

going good. Chief attended the Fire Officer 1 class in Grand Junction last week. Only needs to take the 

written now to get Fire Officer 1 certification through the state.  HSSP now has a new cadet. Former 

firefighter Dickerson’s son Noah. 
 

END CHIEFS REPORT 
 

Old Business:   Chief still working on Cooper Creek plan. Plumbing check was taken care of via George 

Davis. Mark Krieg would like to have access to the checking account online so it eliminates the wait for 

statement to arrive in the mail. Board members thought he already had that access. 
 
 
 

New Business: None 
 

Adjournment at 7:26PM 
Attested by:    Joe Vrbas, Chairman

 

                                Mike Thompson, Secretary 


